August 8, 1974

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Rt. 8
Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Jon Newhall passed along to us your letter to him.

I would be most interested in your specific criticisms
of Mr. Kaiser's work and the specifics of any article

you would purport to do for us, including information
and documentation for that information you might have.

JAW: DME

cc: Sarah Lazin
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